
Parks & Recreations Meeting 
 

Next Meeting:   September 13th 
 
August 9th, 2017 
Call to order:  7:02 pm 
Pledge 
 

Member Jan Feb Mar Apr May 
2-

May Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov 

Patricia Adams P A P P P P   P    

Barbara Grim P P P P P P   A    

Megan Grim P P P A P A   A    

Tina Heffner P P A A P P   P    

Sherri McIlvaine P A P P P P   P    

Carmella Neira P P P P P P   P    

Donna Park P P P P P P   P    

Tara Price X X X X X A   P    

Brent Salvadori P P A P P P   P    

Matthew 
Scardino P P P P P P   P    

Clorinda Scarfo P P P P P R   R    

Philip Scarfo P P A A P R   R    

Irene Stiles A P P A P P   P    

Linda Teefy P A P P P P   A    

Rose Wohlfarth P A P P P P   A    

             

Council             

Bob Heffner P P A A P P   P    

Director             

Jim Bonder P P P A P P   P    

            

Recorded By:  Nikki Carter          

Key            

P = Present             

A = Absent            

X = not a member during that month        

R = Resigned            

            

No meeting                       

 
Approval of minutes by Sherri 
Seconded by Tina 
 



Old Business: 

 Music Festival was outstanding with a great crowd. 

 Some feedback was there were not enough rides, specifically mechanicals for the older kids to 
ride.  P&R will need more funds for the cost. 

 Jim suggested starting earlier perhaps 4pm. 

 Lines for food were too long and a lot sold out – may need more food vendors next year and a 
wider variety. 

 Need more bathrooms. 

 Rack’s Beer Garden sent a check for $400; is it worth having the beer garden?  Do we replace it 
with more food vendors or shrink the area of the garden?  Majority thinks shrink the area to be 
able to add more food vendors. 

 New basketball courts need to be closed off. 

 Sound system did not carry when one person was talking. 

 Too much down time with the music. 

 Small county stage is already booked for next year and Jim thinks we are going to need another 
stage. 

 Too many no shows on vendors. 

 Someone must always be in a vendor spot. 

 Starting to check out bands for next year. 

 Need electric back by stage. 

 Bob said food vendors spaces need to be a little bit wider. 

 Bob suggested reaching out to a golf cart company to do a courtesy shuttle. 

 Little kids cannot be back where the band is setting up. 
 
New Business: 

 Send Jim any changes you want made to the Halloween flyer ASAP. 

 The Christmas Parade is nixed for this year per Jim’s conversation with George Miller. 
 
Public Portion: 

 John Giordano, 330 Brynmawr Dr is asking for permission to run the Monster Mile again this 
year before the parade.  The Badgers will advertise and pay for everything.  Start time will be 20 
minutes before the parade.  They also have a triathlon coming up at the new vineyard. 

 
No Council Report 
 
Motion to close by Sherri 
Seconded by Irene 
Adjournment:  7:49pm 
 


